
 

 

Pelican Flat Public School 

Pelican Flat Public School P&C 
Canteen Roster Term 4, 2022 

 
We need volunteers to help run our canteen on Fridays in Term 4.  We are in the process of organising the 
roster and if you would like to be placed on the canteen roster could you please complete and sign the 
form below and return it before Wednesday 22nd September, 2022. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: All canteen volunteers will need to have received 2 doses of the vaccination, as per 
Department of Education NSW requirements, to be able to be on the roster. You will need to show proof of 
your double vaccination to office staff, who will record that she has sighted your evidence. 
 
Name:   _________________________ 
 
Contact No: _________________________ 
 
Child's Name: _________________________ 
 
Child's Class: _________________________    
 
Please circle the dates you are available to assist. 

WEEK 2 WEEK 3 WEEK 4 WEEK 5 WEEK 6 

            21.10.22 28.10.22 4.11.22 11.11.22 18.11.22 

 
 

WEEK 7 WEEK 8 WEEK 9 WEEK 10  

25.11.22 2.12.22 9.12.22 16.12.22  

 
Name of person(s) who you would like to work with: 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Do you agree to your phone number appearing on the roster?       YES  NO 
 
Signed................................................... Date................................. 
 
Any assistance that you can offer would be greatly appreciated by ourselves and by your children. 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
Katrina Mackel 
Pelican Flat P&C Canteen co-ordinator 


